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                                 Year 6 Trip to the Natural History Museum 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In science, the children will be learning about evolution and inheritance this term. To enhance 
their learning experience, we have organised a trip to the Natural History Museum on Wednesday, 
8th October.  
 
The transport and entrance to the museum is free. Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no 
canned fizzy drinks please, in a small lunchbox (that can be taken home and reused). 
 
We will be travelling to the museum on the tube. We plan to leave the school promptly at 9am to 
make sure we can get the first train into town at 9:30am. We will aim to return to school for 
3:15pm 
 
These trips cannot happen without the help of parents. If you are able to be a parent helper on the 
trip, we would be grateful. Please indicate on ParentPay if you can help. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr Cerny and Ms Nockles 
 
 
 
 
 


